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"Only one of those whimsical little incidents which will happen when you have four million human beings all jostling each other within the space of a few square miles."







The Adventure of the Blue Carbuncle
November, 1998

Dear Fellow Mycroftians,


Once again the holiday season is coming upon us.  Once again Elaine and Joe Coppola have offered their home in which we may gather and celebrate.  A goose (or two) will be served and we ask that you bring a dish to pass.  A quick call to Elaine (637-0609) to tell her what tasty repast will arrive can be very helpful.


Mark your calendars December 6, 1998 at 2:00 p.m.  Elaine and Joe reside at 103 Kenny Dr., Fayetteville, NY 13066.  (Map included)  Let us plan on discussing The Adventure of the Blue Carbuncle.  Surely, we Mycroftians can find something new to discuss about this Classic Canonical Caper.  So put on your thinking deerstalkers and maybe the Holiday Goose will reward your efforts.


With greetings of the season, hope to see you there where all friends of Sherlock Holmes are welcome.








Mysteriously yours,








The Mycroft Holmes Society









of Syracuse

"Chance has put in our way a most singular and whimsical problem and its solution is its own reward."






The Adventure of the Blue Carbuncle
